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WELCOME, ALUMNI

Greetings! Welcome to the first issue of the eNewsletter for the College
of Architecture and Design at the University of Tennessee, Knoxville.
I’m glad that you are a part of this exciting, new initiative. Each month,
we will share with you news about our programs, students and faculty.
We hope that through these monthly correspondences, we can keep in
better touch with you, our alumni and friends.

Sincerely,
Dean John McRae, FAIA

ROBERT B. CHURCH III MEMORIAL LECTURE SERIES STARTS
THIS MONTH

The College of Architecture and Design has invited several nationally
and internationally prominent architects, designers, historians and
theorists to present their work as part of the Robert B. Church III
Memorial Lecture Series this semester. The series started February 9,
2009. All presentations and lectures are held at 5:30 p.m. in the
McCarty Auditorium of the Art + Architecture Building unless otherwise
noted.
+ read more

COLLEGE INTRODUCES NEW LECTURE SERIES ON HEALTH
CARE DESIGN

The College of Architecture and Design is hosting a special lecture
series this semester as part of a new course on health care design. The
series, Designing Environments for Health, will explore the importance
of architecture in the construction of health-related facilities.
+ read more

PROFESSORS TED SHELTON AND TRICIA STUTH HONORED BY
ACSA

Professors Ted Shelton and Tricia Stuth are among 22 honorees
recognized nationally by the Association of Collegiate Schools of
Architecture (ACSA). Each year the ACSA honors excellence and
distinguished achievement in architectural education, in recognition of
those who embody these qualities and have advanced the art and
science of the field. These award-winning professors inspire and
challenge students, contribute to the profession’s knowledge base, and

STAY CONNECTED

If you've recently moved or
need to update your contact
information, e-mail
Development Director Paul
Bowman

UPCOMING EVENTS

2/27 - Odd Fellows Cemetery
Illumination event 
TONIGHT, 5:30pm
+ read more

2/28 - 3/7 - TAAST Week

3/5 "Thought and Form" by
Juhani Pallasmaa, General
Shale Lecture
A+A 109, 5:30pm

3/12 - Videoconference,
"Arlington Free Clinic Building
'Green'" by Tama Duffy Day
and Nancy Pallesen
Haslam Business Bldg 316
4pm
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extend their work beyond the borders of academia into practice and the
public sector.
+ read more

SECOND ANNUAL STUDENT LEADERSHIP WORKSHOP FOCUSED
ON STUDIO CULTURE

The College of Architecture and Design hosted its second annual team
building and leadership workshop this past January before spring
classes began. The workshop was sponsored by Earl Swensson
Associates based in Nashville, Tenn. Tom Graves, a recognized
business executive with a highly successful career in management on
four continents, organized and led the workshop again this year. The
day's activities focused on studio culture. As a special treat, Bruce
Pearl was the guest speaker.
+ read more

3/30 - “Making Territory” by
Fritz Steiner
A+A 109, 5:30pm

4/2 - "Healing Spaces" by
Barbara Crisp
A+A 109, 4pm

4/6 - “Public Works: Bringing
life, personality and warmth to
public architecture” by Craig
Curtis of The Miller/Hull
Partnership
A+A 109, 5:30pm

4/9 - "Designing for our
Elders" by Louis Anderson
A+A 109, 4pm

4/16 - "Designing for the
Children" by Richard L. Miller
A+A 109, 4pm

5/7 - Hooding Ceremony
Clarence Brown Theatre, 1pm
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